From: Marc Conrad [mailto:mconrad@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 3:23 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Book donation to the Chicago Public Library

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

I am writing on behalf of the Harold Washington Library Center, Business, History  & Sciences Division of the Chicago Public Library. Yesterday, September 15th, we received a  donated book at the library by the author himself. This material was donated in excellent condition can be considered for addition to the collection.  Below is a screenshot of the item listed in our vendor’s database with information regarding its content and valuation.

Thank you.

Marc Conrad

Head, Education, Science & Technology Section

Business History & Sciences Division

Chicago Public Library 

